
Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with this week’s weekly message. 

 

Parking Lot – a reminder to all families that we have a very large staff at Seaside 

Park. Our staff arrive at various times throughout the morning. Please do not park in 

the staff parking lot when dropping your child off in the mornings.  

 

Hats in school – Just a reminder to all families that, as part of our school code of 

conduct, hats are not to be worn inside the school during instructional hours.  

 

Spring-like weather – a reminder to families that our playground areas can be quite 

muddy in late-winter, spring. Please ensure that you dress your child appropriately 

for outside play. Boots are still recommended, extra socks placed in bookbags, 

jackets/raincoats.  

 

French Immersion Classes – Next week our French Immersion classes will be 

participating in La semaine provincial de la fierte francaise – French Pride week. 

Our teachers have planned some great activities throughout the week to engage 

and connect our learners to French language and culture.  

 

A few upcoming dates: 

 

Saturday, March 23rd – Spring Artisan Market at Seaside Park. 9:30-1:30pm. Admission 

by donation. We have many vendors and also a bake sale. We hope to see you on 

Saturday. 

 

Monday, March 25th – Professional Learning day – No school for students 

 

Wednesday, March 27th – Bingo Night 

 

Friday. March 29th – Good Friday – No school for students 

 

Monday, April 1st – Easter Monday – No school for students 

 

Home and School Events: 

 

Event News: 

- Thank you to all of our families for supporting our movie night this past Friday.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at Bingo night on March 27th at 6:30. Come and 

play for your chance to win full size chocolate bars. 

 

Our next meeting is March 20th at 6 PM in the school library. 

 

As always, you can reach the SPES Home and School Association at 

seasideparkhands@gmail.com, follow the school FB page and follow our NEW SPES 



Home and School News FB page 

(https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555740451292&mibextid=LQQJ4d) 

for events and fundraisers. 

 

Thank you and have a great evening. 
 


